
STARBUCKS: 
You can’t say you’re pro-queer and 

be anti-union! It’s time to stop union-
busting. Respect workers’ rights!

A union contract is one of the strongest ways for 
LGBTQIA2+ workers to protect their rights and ensure 

equity and inclusivity at work – especially as some  
states actively pass drastic legislation to deny and 

restrict our humanity.

We are proud to fight alongside Starbucks 
Workers United and all workers seeking to 

organize and form unions.

WORKERS’ RIGHTS  
ARE TRANS & 

QUEER RIGHTS
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Bring this ad to the Seattle Pride parade on Sunday, June 25, to let Starbucks know Seattle supports queer workers!

STARBUCKS DOESN’T WANT YOU TO SEE THIS AD:


